
Candy  Drive  for  Renaissance
West STEAM Academy

09/18/2018

Hello Brother’s & Sister’s,
I  want  to  let  everyone  know  that  the  Community  Service
Committee is having a meeting on September 24th (Monday) at
the  local  lodge  from  3:30-5:00pm.  This  meeting  will  be
discussions  on  the  upcoming  events  for  the  children  at
“Renaissance West STEAM Academy” for October and December,
including  fundraising  efforts.  Any  and  all  members  are
welcomed to attend the meeting.
We are also asking members to bring in a bag of candy or a
treat to fill Halloween bags for the children of Renaissance
West  STEAM  Academy.   You  can  drop  them  off  to  to  your
Grievance Offices or to the Local Lodge by October 29th. Dates
to fill the bags will be announced in the future.
If you have any futher questions please feel free to contact
any of the Committee Service members or myself.
Thank you again for all you do…
In Solidarity,
Helena Thornton
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